DANVEST, LLI.C

R Aares

March 3, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Trulane General Contracting, Inc. (“Trulane”) recently provided superior services for me on an
upfit of a national tenant of ours, Arcadis Engineering, totaling roughly 7,300 square feet.

Trulane provided teamwork, open detailed communication and trustworthiness with the on-
site/overall management which led this project to finish ahead of an already accelerated
construction schedule and without any change orders. A direct representation of the company
professionalism was demonstrated not only in their accomplishment of the completion as
referenced above, but also their neat and orderly on-site manner.

In the midst of the construction process we had to quickly react to an additional tenants need of
intruding through the Arcadis space. Trulane promptly provided a solution to the issue and
worked together with me in obtaining City approvals for the field change/design all before the
engineers/architect could even provide an initial response to the RFI. This is a mere example of
the Trulane’s management inventiveness which ultimately contributed to the end result.

I will continue to look to Trulane to provide future services and am happy to recommend them to
anybody that is looking for a trustworthy, reliable and professional contractor.

Respectfully,

Michael S. Mansson
Project Manager
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